
CITY OF NEWTON 

IN BOARD OF ALDERMEN 

 

REAL PROPERTY REUSE 

 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 23, 2010 

 

7:45 PM 

Room 222 

 

#150-09 DIRECTOR OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT requesting a discussion re the 

potential redevelopment of the Austin Street municipal parking lot in 

Newtonville for mixed-use development, including affordable housing. 

 

 

 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 

 

     Ald. Victoria Danberg, Chairman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The location of this meeting is handicap accessible, and reasonable accommodations will be 

provided to persons requiring assistance.  If you have a special accommodation need, please 

contact the Newton ADA Coordinator Kathleen Cahill, 617-796-1125, via email at 

KCahill@newtonma.gov or via TDD/TTY at (617) 796-1089 at least two days in advance of the 

meeting date. 
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